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We have begun looking at images from our English text 
Floodland and then read the first chapter. We have written 

in the role of one of the characters. 

 
The children represented themselves on a jigsaw 

piece and then worked collaboratively to 
complete two puzzles. 

 Welcome back everyone! I hope you have all had a good summer holiday. It is so lovely to have everyone back in 
school, back to the sound of little voices, back to the hustle and bustle of school life, back to lots of smiling faces but 
most of all, back to learning. We are exceptionally proud of all the children, not only have they shown great 
resilience and courage throughout the last few months but most of all they have embraced the unknown of coming 
back to school after six months away.  
It is truly impressive to see how compassionate and understanding they have been to each other, how thoughtful 
and considerate they have been to the staff and how they have settled well into new and different routines to what 
would normally happen at the beginning of a school year. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your patience, co-operation and support in ensuring that our school community remains as safe as possible. Please 
continue to adhere to the social distance rules and the staggered start and finish times of your child/children.  
This is the beginning of a brand new year, a different year - let’s make it a good one!  
With very best wishes,  
Mrs Gibbons  
 

Look at all the amazing learning we have been doing 
this week. We are very proud of ourselves!  

Best wishes to you all and have a lovely weekend. 

 
The children have worked on a class symbol – a football 
to represent working together as a team and being 
united.  

 
The children have been creating pointillism self- portraits 

using paint and cotton buds. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform - a reminder 
 

We would like to reiterate the importance of wearing a uniform – it is about belonging, being part of a family, a 
community, being included yet at the same time increasing expectations. Our uniform at Sutton CE is black 
trousers/shorts, skirt or pinafore, blue jumper or cardigan with crest on (red for Year 6), white or pale blue t-
shirts or shirts. Children should wear black school shoes or boots – NO TRAINERS.  
 

 
 

 

 
Autumn Term Diary Dates 

 
26th September 

 
Virtual MacMillan Coffee Morning 

October 
7th October 
16th October 
21st October 
 
23rd October 

Black History Month 
Walk to School Day 
Harvest Festival – details TBC 
Virtual Open Morning and School 
Vision event  
Break up for Half Term 
 

2nd November 
3rd November 
5th November 
13th November 
16 – 20th Nov 
26th Nov  

School re-opens 
Parents Evening – details TBC 
Parents Evening – details TBC 
Children in Need – details TBC 
Road Safety Week 
Oak Class Assembly – details TBC  
 

3rd December  
16th December 
17th December 
18th December 

Birch Class Assembly – details TBC  
Christmas Party Day 
Carol Service 
Last Day of Term 
 

 

We appreciate that this is not a full yearly 
calendar however in the current circumstances 
and as things are changing constantly we are 
working from one term to the next. We will give 
you as much notice as possible for different events 
and happenings within school. We want to have 
the day to day running of school back to normal 
as much as is possible. Events will such as parents 
evening will look very different and we have yet 
to decide the best way forward for these, 
potentially through Microsoft teams or via phone. 
We endeavour to deliver such events in a way 
that works for both you, our parents and carers 
and our staff. We want to get the most out of 
these and as such having the greatest positive 
impact on your child/children.  

Class information 
 
Class teachers will be sending out their class 
letters and topic plans next week which will 
explain what your children will be learning this 
half term.  
 
Please ensure your children come dressed in full 
P.E. kit including trainers. P.E. days are as 
follows.  
 
Class  Days  
Blossom  Monday  

Friday  

Willow  Tuesday  
Friday  

Birch  Tuesday  
Wednesday  

Oak   Monday  
Thursday  

 

 

Staggered start and finish times 
 
Due to your co-operation and support we are going 
to reduce the time difference between the drop off 
and pick up times. Please note each child is entitled 
to the legal amount of hours in school. Entrance and 
exits remain the same for each bubble.  
 
Class  Drop off  Pick up  
Blossom  8.45 am 3.10 pm  
Willow and 
Birch   

8.55 am  3.20 pm  

Oak  8.45 am  3.10 pm  
 



Diary date 
 
Use of mobile phones and TIK TOK  

The use of mobile phones is not permitted by children once they are in school and will be collected in for safe keeping on 
entering the school site. We appreciate that if your year 5 or 6 children walk home, you may want them to have it to 
communicate but it has been brought to our attention that the app known as TIK TOK is being used. Please support us 
in ensuring that our children are safe online and chat to your child/children about using apps such as this and the 
dangers they can pose if not used correctly. There have been recent reports of inappropriate videos circulating social 
media. Please see the attached flier for support and advice. 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


